







We want to learn about sexual health education for your child.

We are doing a **survey** with people who are parents of young adults with disabilities.

- What do you think about sexual health education for your child?
- What have your child's experiences been?Your voice is important!



What will happen in the study?

- You will do an online survey.
- You can do the survey on your own phone, tablet, or computer.

The survey will take 20-45 minutes.



20-45 min

- We will not ask for any personal information.
- Everything you say will be private.

Ariel Schwartz at Boston University is in charge of this study.

For more information, contact her at:

<u>healtheducationbu@gmail.com</u> or aeschwar@bu.edu